

NHA School Council Meeting Agenda/Minutes

Date: 19-01-22	Action/ Feedback
Attendees: DAD, JIF, BLE, JMS	
Has everyone seen the minutes from the last meeting?	
Yes, David shared and the council agreed they were accurate.	
Are these minutes OK?	
Yes.	
First thing we are going to talk about:	
School uniform: Pupil voice	The council recommended that we have a range of agreed styles within a set colour scheme e.g. black joggers/ formal trousers. The council then discussed having class/ lower/ middle / upper school colours. All agreed the colours should be bright.
Second thing we are going to talk about:	
SMSC event: Pupil voice	The feedback was positive; most enjoyed the BBQ
Third thing we are going to talk about:	
How can school recycle more?	Member of the school suggested that recycling bins should be placed around the school. That school should facilitate a discussion/ debate on school time lesson/ assembly. That the school should do more to raise awareness on environmental issues (this was unanimous).
Fourth thing we are going to talk about:	
How can NHA school serve the community better?	Ble suggested having a concert/ talent competition.
Would anybody like to mention anything else?	
What should our next school event be? AOB: JMS suggested that the houses have their own wifi. And that wifi should be unblocked in certain areas so that pupils can access the online games they have purchased. Increase the house meal budget currently at £41 p/w. More things to do in the evenings please. Members on the council report that there is not enough structured activities to engage with.	Talent show.
Date of next meeting?	MRe to feedback to ABr